
Matters raised previously at Traffic Liaison Meetings, or matters arising from the Minutes 
 
At the 6th July meeting of this Committee, minutes of the Traffic Liaison Meeting held on 19th May 
were submitted for information. Members requested more detail on the error with current signage 
on Skipton Road, Barnoldswick and where the new signs would be located; also information on 
when the consultation for the new design on Foster Road, Barnoldswick would be 
released/promoted, the length of consultation and what it was about. 
  
Error with signage on Skipton Road  
  
LCC advises that the advance weight limit warning sign that was originally reported as missing 
together with an additional missing weight limit sign on Coates Avenue have been replaced. The 
warning sign had mistakenly been erected on Coates Avenue instead of Skipton Road and this 
was the error that was referred to at the TLM. 
  
Foster Road, Barnoldswick 
 
LCC were asked to review the existing waiting restrictions on Foster Road in the area of the old 
bus turn around point. An informal consultation will be undertaken with local residents regarding a 
proposed shortening of the current restriction on the south side to match the restriction on the 
north side outside the new residential development. A date for this consultation has not been set 
yet. 
 
 
 


